
 

Irving Branch NAACP 

P.O. Box 166253 

Irving, TX 75016 

972.259.3909 
February 6, 2024 

 

Dear Friends and Supporters of the Irving NAACP: 

 

It is that time of the year again that we solicit your support for The Irving Branch 

NAACP Golf Tournament, which will be held on Monday, April 22, 2024, at The Golf 

Club of Irving, 2000 E. Shady Grove Rd., Irving, TX 75260. Registration, a lunch snack, and the 

driving range will be available from 6:00 a.m. to 7:15 a.m. followed by a shotgun start at 8:00 a.m. 

We invite you to be an integral part of this event by becoming a sponsor. Proceeds from the 

tournament will be used to support education initiatives for high school students, and to assist with the 

expenses for tutoring, mentoring and preparation of at-risk students to pass standardized tests, our “Law 

Enforcement and You” and Financial Literacy Education programs. Proceeds also support the NAACP's 

Afro-Academic, Cultural, Technological and Scientific Olympics, a yearlong achievement program 

designed to recruit, stimulate, and encourage high academic and cultural achievement among high school 

students. 

 
The sponsorship levels: Diamond Sponsors - $2500.00  Gold Sponsors - $2000.00  
Silver Sponsors - $1250.00  Blue Sponsors - $700.00  

Golf Hole Sponsorships - $125.00 

Diamond Sponsors get (2)-4 person teams, golf hole signage (2), award dinner signage, a special 

recognition and (4) Irving Branch NAACP Memberships. Gold Sponsors get (1)- 4-person team and 1 

Irving Branch NAACP Membership. All Sponsors get 1 team, golf hole signage and recognition. 

 

Please consider becoming a sponsor for this event. Computer generated art or ad copy can be 

emailed to me at tgrimes@irvingnaacp.org. Your checks should be made payable to the Irving Branch 

NAACP and mailed to P. O. Box 166253, Irving, TX 75016. The deadline is April 11, 2024. 

Name: ___________________________ Address: __________________________________ 

 

Email: ______________________________________ Phone Number: __________________ 

 

Donation Amount: _____________________________Sponsorship Level_________________ 

Donations for silent auction and/or gift bag items are helpful as well. The deadline for these 

donations is April 16, 2024. 

 

We look forward to your participation and thank you in advance for your support. 

Sincerely, 

Tony Grimes 1st VP 

Irving Branch NAACP 


